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July 11, 2016

REVISED MEETING NOTICE

Senator Judy Lee, Chairman, has called a meeting of the HEALTH SERVICES COMMITTEE.

Date: Wednesday, July 27, 2016

Time: 8:00 a.m.

Place: Roughrider Room, State Capitol, Bismarck

Agenda: Presentations by representatives of the North Dakota Dental Association regarding Medicaid 
outreach efforts and a plan to provide emergency services; by representatives of the Center 
for Rural Health at the University of North Dakota School of Medicine and Health Sciences 
regarding updated research on access to dental services in North Dakota, including long-term 
care facilities and the dental  workforce;  by Dr.  Frank A.  Catalanotto,  Professor and Chair, 
Department of Community Dentistry and Behavioral Science, University of Florida College of 
Dentistry,  regarding enhancing predoctoral  dental  education with a focus on public  health, 
access to oral health care, health care disparities, cultural competency, faculty development 
and enhancing the oral health workforce; by representatives of the State Department of Health 
and others regarding the  committee's  death  investigation  study;  by representatives  of  the 
Department of Human Services and others regarding the committee's study of employment 
restrictions in public assistance programs; and other presentations, including presentations of 
reports  from  various  behavioral  health-related  occupational  licensing  boards  pursuant  to 
2015 House Bill Nos. 1048 and 1049.

Special Note: Anyone who plans to attend the meeting and needs assistance because of a disability 
should contact the Legislative Council staff as soon as possible.

Committee Members: Senators Judy Lee, Howard C. Anderson, Jr.,  Tyler Axness, Joan Heckaman, 
Dave  Oehlke,  John  M.  Warner;  Representatives  Rich  S.  Becker,  Alan  Fehr, 
Dwight Kiefert, Gail Mooney, Gary Paur, Todd Porter, Karen M. Rohr, Jay Seibel, 
Marie Strinden

Staff Contact: Sheila M. Sandness, Senior Fiscal Analyst



Any member unable to attend this meeting is asked to notify this office as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Jim W. Smith
Director
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